
The City of Columbus is in the process of updating its information on the «Organization» to 

reflect its most recent election.  Please complete the following information to the best of your 

ability.  Updated database information will be forwarded to the Mayor’s Office to ensure 

the appointment/reappointment of elected and re-elected members and will ensure timely 

and accurate distribution of funding opportunities, meeting notices, training opportunities, and 

other City activities.  After completing this form, please return to Neighborhood Database 

Coordinator, City of Columbus, 50 W. Gay St., 2
nd

 Floor, Columbus, OH, 43215.  Please 

contact your Neighborhood Liaison with any questions or comments. 

 

 

Gail Anne Brown 

828 St. Clair Avenue 

Columbus, Ohio 43201 

 

 

 

I have lived in the milo area about 35-38 years of my life. I was raised here. Graduated from 

Central High School. And from Capital University with a BA in English and Professional 

Writing.  

 

I worked for the Ohio Dept of Admin. Services for 10 plus years, City of Columbus/ Recs & 

Parks for a year and the Health Dept for 3 years. I have been the Director of the Milo Grogan 

Boys and Girls Club for nearly 13 years. 

 

Our community is different than the one I saw growing up. Streets that were once cleaned, 

neighborly, safe and beautiful are now worn down and infested with the wrong kind of activity. 

 

I want to be among those who help restore our community, connect with what I call “the new 

Columbus”, which is fast growing cultural/ social life. I believe Milo Grogan residents need an 

opportunity to play a more active role in our city’s growth through the commission. 

 

 

 

 
 


